
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                        27th January 2025 
 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  

The PTFA are organising a Valentine Disco on Friday 14th February 2025. 

This year Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 children will attend their disco from 2.15pm to 3pm.   

For all other pupils from Year 3 to Year 6 their disco will start at 3.15pm and will end at 4pm.  

If children want to change clothes before the disco please can a change of clothes be brought into school in a named carrier 

bag so they can change before the disco. 

All children to be collected after the disco by an adult. 

To pay for your child’s place at the disco this will be £3.00 per child attending; this will include sweets, crisps and a drink. 

Please order your child’s place by completing the slip below and returning along with payment with your child as soon as 

possible. Tickets will NOT be sent home as we will be just making a register for children attending. 

The PTFA will also be selling additional items on the evening, Sweets, Glow Bands, Glow Rings, Glow Band Glasses, prices 

range from 50p to £2.00 

Please can parents/carers make sure that children bring to the disco a maximum of £5 in cash only in a named envelope or 

purse on the day of the disco  

We hope your child can join the disco! 

PTFA  

 ________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Valentine Disco – 14th February 2025 

I require the following number of places for the Valentine Disco on Friday 14th February at a cost of £3 each. 

Number of Children ______________         I enclose £ ______________    

Name of child / children _____________________________________________     
 
Class _____________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


